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MDUSBC QUEENS QUALIFYING SET FOR HAZEL PARK BOWL 

 
The Metro Detroit USBC Queens Tournament qualifying is slated to begin at 10 a.m. Saturday, Oct. 
17 at Hazel Park Bowl in Hazel Park. 
 
Qualifying will be conducted on Oct. 17. After the six games of qualifying is completed the top players 
will return for double elimination match play on Sunday, Oct. 18. Matches consist of one game. 
 
First place will pay $1,000 with $500 for runner-up, based on 40 entries. 
 
Former champions scheduled to bowl are defending champion Angela Wilt of Westland and Michelle 
Keirns of Lansing (2013). 
 
For a complete listing of entrants visit www.mdusbc.com under tournaments and 2015 Queens. 
Qualifying results will be updated on the website after each day of competition. The graph of the lane 
pattern is also available on the website. 
 
There are still openings for the event. The cost is $90. Contact the MDUSBC office at (248) 443-2695 
ext. 105 to enter. 
 
Hazel Park Bowl is located at 24211 Hughes Ave. in Hazel Park, telephone (248) 543-7303. 
 
Sponsors of the MDUSBC Queens are Turbo 2-N-1 Grips and Chinn Jewelry. 
 
The MDUSBC Queens Tournament is an USBC certified event operated by the Metro Detroit USBC 
Association, the largest local association of the United States Bowling Congress with nearly 50,000 
members. 
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